
Training In Best Management Practice For The East Africa Dental Amalgam Phase-down Project Of The 
UNEP, WHO, FID, MOH and MOE in Kenya 

 

T he training was held in the School of Dental Sciences, department of 

Conservative and Prosthetic Dentistry on 2nd November 2013. 

The meeting was attended by The Chief Dental Officer, Ministry of Environment. 

The following members from the Department attended; 

 

1. Dr B.K Kisumbi 

2. Dr Hazel Simila 

3. Dr Laura Edalia 

4. Mr Albert Mulewa 

5. Beatrice Karuri 


